
The next Do the Right Thing of Charlotte County monthly award program will be held Thursday, 
December 6 at 3:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 326 W. Marion Ave., Punta Gorda. The following 
four students will be honored: 
  
Dylan Jones, 21059 Lawsone Ave., Port Charlotte, FL 33952          Age 10, Grade 5, Neil Armstrong 
Elementary School 
  
“Dylan Jones learned that a fellow classmate wished to harm himself and did not hesitate to seek out 
assistance from myself (Deputy J. Moore) to ensure the safety of his classmate. Dylan was not without 
obstacles as his first few attempts to meet with me were unsuccessful. Dylan continued to search for me 
until he was able to locate me and tell me what had transpired. 
Due to Dylan's quick action and determination to 



very well. But when it came down to it both stepped up and jumped into action going above and beyond 
what even they probably thought they could do.” 
 


